GP Bulletin – June 2017

Major national award for elderly care project

An innovative and ambitious Bradford hospitals’ project aimed at improving care of the elderly has won a major national award. The Bradford Elderly Care Virtual Ward was named the winner in the ‘Improving Value in the Care of Frail Older Patients’ category at the Health Service Journal (HSJ) Value in Healthcare Awards.

Electronic Patient Record (EPR) Go-live announcement

Following the successful go-live of EPR at Calderdale & Huddersfield Foundation Trust, we have now moved to ‘full-preparation mode’ for our own go live at Bradford Teaching Hospitals NHS FT. 

As the second partner to go live, we are already taking the lessons from CHFT and applying them to our planning. Earlier this month, the Trust’s board of directors agreed that our hospitals will go live with EPR over the weekend of 23 September, 2017.

Our HIV service moves to a new location

Bradford Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust’s HIV services now have a new home. The clinic has moved from its former base at the Trinity Centre, Trinity Road, Bradford to a new base just around the corner from St Luke’s Hospital on Little Horton Lane. 

It will now be known as ‘Trinity@StLukes’ and has a new main number - ext. 5088 (01274 365088.)

Reconfiguration at BTHFT continues

With a target date of the end of June, we are bringing our stroke and neurology teams together on the Bradford Royal Infirmary site. 

Ward F3 will be moving from St. Luke’s to BRI meaning the whole team will be working together on ward 6.

Trust Grand Round in June 2017

The next Trust Grand Round will take place on Tuesday, June 27. These meetings provide an excellent opportunity to meet with fellow professionals while remaining up-to-date with key issues and developments. 

The subject covered in June will be Brain Protection and Rescue for Newborn Infants, presented by Professor David Edwards from King’s College, London.

This monthly bulletin aims to keep local GPs up to date with the trust’s new services and developments. If you’d like any further information about any of the items in this month’s briefing contact Naveed Saddique on 01274 272635, email gp.comments@bthft.nhs.uk

